
7.     Communications, Petitions, etc. 
 
 

11/15/10 Copy of letter addressed to Tim Grover, Chairperson, from Duluth 
Federation of Teachers President Frank Wanner, and on behalf of the 
membership, thanking him for his ongoing support for teaching and 
learning in Duluth Public Schools, the new school buildings resulting 
from the Long Range Facilities Plan, and for continued support of 
Duluth’s teachers and students. 

 
12/13/10 Copy of note addressed to Keith Dixon and Duluth School Board from 

Linda Wick, thanking them moving forward in getting the new schools 
built.   

 
 
 

 


